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Dear Readers, 

I had to write an article on the unbelievably anti-
woke, misogynistic term that we all use almost 
daily. 


"The UK"


Many of you with creative cynicism and wit will 
certainly allow you to elaborate on my efforts to 
enlighten the world about this travesty of terms.


So why "Kingdom" when we have a queen? 


One could possibly argue that the term 
Queendom doesn't exist. Although to my dismay 
it does. According to a google search it is the 
name of a TV series.


Surely the term "United Kingdom" is an insult to 
all those who believe in neutering gender (like 
cats) and those who insist that any terms used 
must be, like last years package tour, all inclusive.




So surely it should be ULGBT+ with or without the 
plus sign. Unfortunately this new term ignores the 
99.9% normalos, but that has never bothered the 
woke-disciples. Maybe we could add the letter Q 
which might please those who either prefer queer 
or queen in the name.


Unfortunately the term is decidedly difficult to 
pronounce and we might well end up with people 
reverting to what we called many years ago before 
the term UK took over (the army bods and their 
wives like my Mum always said UK) Great Britain 
or even the British Isles. 


Linguistic purists might again warn us against the 
latter based on the fact that isles or rather isle 
derives from the Anglo-Saxon word Insel or the 
latin term insula which unfortunately is feminine so 
again not gender neutral.  You can't win can you.
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